
	
  
 
 
 
 

Re: Change of Identification for FCC ID: RI7LN930 
 
We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of 
the FCC rules. This change applies to the LN930 module, originally granted on 
11/25/2013 with FCC ID: RI7LN930. Telit	
   Communications	
   S.p.A. intends to 
market the above referenced product under new FCC ID: RI7LN930D. The 
product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical to the originally certified 
equipment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
____________________________________ 
Brian Tucker 
Global Vice President of Quality 
Telit Wireless Solutions, Inc. 
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